
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
To:  The Student Body at the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 
Date:  January 23, 2022 
Subject:  End of Week Memo for the Week of January 16 
 
The Board of Elections has been hard at work in preparation for the February 8, 2022 Spring General 
Election. This memo outlines the actions that were completed by the Board this week, as well as dates 
that accompany each action. 
 
Respond to Candidate Questions – January 16 – Ongoing 
 The BOE has responded to dozens of inquiries from candidates, potential candidates, 
supporters, and voters regarding various aspects of the election. 
 
Advertised the Election – January 18 – Complete 
 The BOE, with assistance from the Office of Student Life and Leadership, sent an email to the 
student body advertising the election, the election process, and the steps required to participate as a 
candidate. 
 
Processed Candidate Registrations – January 17 – Ongoing 
 The BOE began and continues to process Candidate Registration and Training Mechanism forms.  
 
Distributed Ballot Petition Form Links – January 18 – Ongoing 
 The BOE continues to create and distribute Ballot Petition Forms and share them with 
candidates. These forms are used by candidates to collect signatures so that they may appear on the 
ballot. The emails that share these links serve as notification to candidates that they have completed the 
Registration Form and the Training Mechanism; and are registered as candidates with the Board. 
 
Reviewed Ballot Petition Signature Counts – January 19 – Ongoing 
 The BOE, with assistance from the from the Office of Student Life and Leadership, continues to 
review Ballot Petition Signature counts and communicate them to candidates. The BOE also developed a 
process for candidates to manually check their signature counts and communicated this process to 
registered candidates. 
 
BOE Meeting – January 21 – Complete 
 The BOE conducted its weekly meeting on Friday January 21. Topics discussed are listed below. 

• Ballot Petition Links 

• Candidate Training 

• Ballot Petition Signature Counts 

• BOE Hearings 
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• Post-Certification Processes 

• Student Body President Debates 

• Financial Statement Form 

• Election Day Ballots 
 
BOE Hearings – January 21 and January 22 – Complete 
 The BOE completed four complaint hearings between Friday evening and Saturday morning. The 
decisions of each hearing are forthcoming. 
 
Advertised Candidate Meetings – January 22 – Complete 
 The BOE posted on their Facebook Page to advertise the dates and times of the upcoming 
Candidate Meetings. Candidate Meetings will be held on Monday, January 24, and Tuesday, January 25 
at 5:00pm and 7:00pm respectively. The Zoom link is attached below. 
https://unc.zoom.us/j/7791015988 
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